Project Update

Calgary Cancer Centre (CCC)

West panoramic view of the construction site, October 21, 2018.

Overview

The Calgary Cancer Centre is a priority project for the Alberta Government that will
deliver a first-class health care facility and academic centre for the delivery of cancer
services in southern Alberta.

The 2018 Capital Plan allocated $1.4 billion over next five years to increase cancer
care capacity in Calgary and southern Alberta by consolidating and expanding upon
existing services that will deliver integrated and comprehensive cancer care.

The Calgary Cancer Centre is being constructed at the Foothills Medical Centre to
allow cancer care to be integrated with current key programs and services.
Construction has started and is scheduled to be completed in 2022, with the new
facility expected to be opened to the public in 2023.

The new Calgary Cancer Centre is part of a comprehensive infrastructure strategy
for cancer treatment in Calgary that includes both inpatient and outpatient services
that include:

Outpatient cancer clinics

Inpatient unit beds

Operational and clinical support services

Clinical trials unit and research laboratories

Systemic and radiation treatment services

o New on-site parking

The CCC will achieve no less than LEED Silver Certification and exceed National
Energy Code for Canada for Buildings (NECB) requirements.
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Design/Construction update

The Calgary Cancer Centre project is on budget and on schedule.

All four tower cranes are in place and operational.

Excavation has been completed.

Construction continues on the underground parkade on levels BS through B3.
Duct bank installation on Hospital Drive is nearing completion.

Construction on the Bone Marrow Transplant Unit interim renovation are well
underway and it is scheduled to be completed in December 2019.

Scheduled Milestones

e Project construction: Late 2017-2022
e Operational commissioning by AHS: 2022-2023
e Public opening (anticipated): 2023

Next Steps and Upcoming Activities

e Concrete work continues with formwork and daily concrete pours are occurring at
the lower levels of the parkade.

e Construction of the parkade will continue through the remainder of 2018.

e Stakeholder engagement initiatives continue.
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